
Department of  Human Resources
389 St. Clair Avenue
Grosse Pointe, MI   48230
www.gpschools.org
Phone (313) 432-3020    Fax (313) 432-3011
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May 20, 2021

To:  GPPSS Board of Education

From:  Jon Dean, Deputy Superintendent

Re:  BOE Policy Changes

The BOE Policy Committee met on May 10th to review recommended changes to our purchasing

policies.  These changes would not result in a change in purchasing practices.  These recommended

changes would simply align our policies with our current practices regarding cooperative purchasing.

I’ve included in the packet a copy of the current BOE policies, the proposed new policies and an email

from our attorney regarding these changes.
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